
 

 
 
September 4th, 2018 
 
Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 
 
As we begin another school year we are sending out information regarding live reporting. As a 
standard, we will no longer be sending paper report cards and progress reports home throughout 
the 2018/2019 school year. If you are unable to access this digital live reporting, please contact 
the school for support as we will be happy to discuss alternatives with you. We are currently 
exploring the possibility of a year end report card. The transition to live reporting will be 
consistent with current practices and expectations already established within our Middle Schools 
and High Schools in our school division. Teachers will comment on student progress and ensure 
that parents are well informed of their child’s progress. To ensure that this happens, teachers will 
continue to do the following:  
 

● Use timely and targeted assessment (marks and comments) based on objectives 
● Continue to comment on growth as a learner throughout each term 

 
Attached to this letter is a parent introduction to PowerSchool and all of the steps required to 
access your child's progress. If you do have any questions or need assistance with PowerSchool 
access please feel free to contact the school @ 403 347  5650. 
 
 
 
Yours in Christ’s Service, 
 

 

Cathy Cameron 
Principal 

3911 - 57A Avenue Red Deer, AB T4N 4T1 
Phone: 403-347-5650 Fax: 403-347-5665 


